
 

 

Notice of Open House 

 

The Region of Waterloo Arts Fund Board of Directors is hosting an Open 

House for grant applicants in advance of the fall 2017 round. This will be an 

informal drop-in where board members will be available to share general 

information about the fund, its mandate and will welcome feedback. 

What:  Drop-in Open House 

When:  Tuesday, August 15, 2017 from 5 p.m. until 7 p.m. 

Where:  Region of Waterloo Administrative Headquarters  

  150 Frederick Street, Kitchener, Room 110 (Ground Floor) 

No pre-registration required; just stop by. 

Please note: This is not a grant writing session because board members 

are restricted from providing specific application assistance. 

 

Please visit the Arts Fund’s website for updates on grant writing 

workshops, and Peer-to-Peer Support. 

www.artsfund.ca 


